
GESC Electronic Vote 

December 17, 2014 

Committee Members: Holly Irwin, Chair, Kerry Fulcher, Dave Phillips, Michelle Chen, 
Dean Nelson, Larry Rankin, Kim Hogelucht, Phyllis Fox, Michael Lodahl, Enedina 
Martinez, Nick Pacella  
 
Motion #1 
11 GESC Members 
7 votes collected 
YES: 7 
NO: 0 
Motion passes 
 
On Tue, Dec 16, 2014 at 11:29 AM, Holly Irwin <HollyIrwin@pointloma.edu> wrote: 
Good morning GESC, 
 
Attached are the materials for B.O. who is applying to the evening MBA program, to begin in SP15. His 
GPA is between 2.00 and 2.25 and I have the attached policy for the MBA program. 
 
As an FYI, we had a conversation in GESC concerning using modules instead of the Business Basics 
course for MBA applicants needing this element since the MBA deleted this course. If Bryan is approved 
by GESC, Jamie would then work with him to ensure he meets the further criteria regarding the modules. 
Jamie has submitted a revised MBA petition policy which will be on the agenda in January. 
 
Is GESC OK to consider B's petition without formally approving the modules in lieu of the Business Basics 
course? 
 
If so, what is your vote regarding B's petition? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Holly 

Holly Irwin, Ph.D. 
Dean, College of Social Sciences and Professional Studies 
Graduate and Extended Studies Committee, Chair 
Professor of Psychology 
Point Loma Nazarene University 

T 619.849.2706 
F 619.849.7018 
E hollyirwin@pointloma.edu 
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Motion #2 
11 GESC Members 
6 votes collected 
YES: 6 
NO: 0 
Motion passes 
 

On Tue, Dec 16, 2014 at 1:52 PM, Holly Irwin <HollyIrwin@pointloma.edu> wrote: 
Dear GESC, 
 
We have one more petition to review this week. Attached are the materials for V.J. who is applying to the 
MA SOL program. Please review and submit your vote. 
 
The last attachment details the criteria for the exceptions policy. Please note that regarding the 
"successful completion of an approved subject matter program or exam" that Dave completed a review of 
a Writing Exercise and also used her knowledge of handling payroll as a judge of her ability to complete 
business processes. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Holly 
 

Holly Irwin, Ph.D. 
Dean, College of Social Sciences and Professional Studies 
Graduate and Extended Studies Committee, Chair 
Professor of Psychology 
Point Loma Nazarene University 

T 619.849.2706 
F 619.849.7018 
E hollyirwin@pointloma.edu 
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